
Please join us for a very special sensory-friendly 
production of The Nutcracker. Our sensory-friendly adaptation 
of the Nutcracker provides a welcoming and inclusive experience 
for individuals with sensory sensitivities.

When:
Friday, December 1 

10:00am

Where:
Placer High School 
Auditorium (Auburn)

Here’s what to expect:
Adapted Environment: reduced lighting, lower sound  
levels, and a relaxed atmosphere

Fidget-Friendly Seating: allows for audience members to 
move comfortably during the show

Accessibility for All: self-expression encouraged and an 
understanding that movement and vocalizations may be 
part of your experience

Comfort items welcome: weighted blankets, fidgets, head-
phones, stress-relief toys etc. are welcome and encouraged

Don’t miss this opportunity to enjoy a great show  
in a comfortable and accepting environment.

Click here for tickets

https://ci.ovationtix.com/36491/performance/11363725

